
LETTER OF ENDORSEMENT 

19 July 2022 

To whom it may concern 

Dear all 

The NPO, Anchor of Hope (AoH), truly reflects its name by providing Hope to the city of 

Bloemfontein, in various aspects!   

Our NPO, Friends of Franklin, focuses on the nature conservation of Franklin Game Reserve / 

Naval Hill, Bloemfontein and we have had a good standing relationship with AoH since early 

2021.  The AoH team assist us, on a monthly basis, with the cutting of grass along the reserve’s 

walk ways, de-bushing the immensely overgrown viewpoints, picking-up litter and cleaning at 

“hard-to-reach-places”, repainting of road signs, etc. 

We are grateful to give a monthly payment to AoH for the professional services they provide 

to us.  Their dedication and hard work greatly assist us in achieving our own goals of having a 

clean, safe and ecological-sound game reserve in the middle of a city.  We know that any 

donations/payments received by AoH are invested back to the community of Mangaung 

through their various projects, as described in detail on their website 

https://anchorofhope.co.za/anchor-of-hope-projects/ 

We, as Friends of Franklin, are excited to continue to grow our relationship with AoH and 

would like to encourage the rest of Bloemfontein to support this wonderful organisation.  

Together we are making a #BetterBloem! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Andri Grobbelaar 

Friends of Franklin - Chair 
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